
Notice to Members 
 
TO: Members and Member Organizations  
 
FROM: NASDAQ OMX Futures Exchange, Inc. (“NFX”) 
 
RE:  EFP Transactions 
 
DATE:  February 23, 2012 
 
 
NFX has designated the XAU/USD Spot Gold futures contracts as eligible for EFP 
Transactions pursuant to NFX Rule E38.   
 
Please direct any questions concerning this Notice to Daniel Carrigan, President, at +1 
215 496 5017.   
 


